
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Scappoose, Columbia 
County, State of Oregon to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to 
June 30, 2024, will be held at 33568 East Columbia Avenue, Scappoose, OR 97056.  
 
The meeting will take place on May 10, 2023 at 5:30 pm. If needed, there will be 
an additional meetings on May 11 & May 16, 2023, at 5:30 pm. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive 
comment from the public on the budget. 
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take 
place. 
 
For further information please contact City Hall at 503-543-7146. 
 
A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 24, 
2023 at www.ci.scappoose.or.us . 
 
 


